
During the summer months children can lose the math and 
reading progress they made during the school year. This is 
what is called the Summer Slide. We want our students to 
keep all of their learning and continue to build and grow 

their skills and knowledge over the summer months. Below 
are some links to websites and activities that can help avoid 

the Summer Slide.

● Missouri Math Challenge

● Math Games

● Greg Tang Math Games

● Prodigy

● Bellerive Summer Reading Website

● Bellerive Summer Reading Events

● Barnes and Noble Summer Reading

● Scholastic Summer Reading

https://dese.mo.gov/state-board-education/commissioner/missouri-summer-math-challenge
https://www.mathgames.com/
http://gregtangmath.com/games
https://www.prodigygame.com/
https://sites.google.com/pkwy.k12.mo.us/bellerivesummerreading/home
https://www.parkwayschools.net/cms/lib/MO01931486/Centricity/Domain/442/Reading%20Events.pdf
https://www.barnesandnoble.com/b/summer-reading/_/N-rs9
https://www.scholastic.com/summer/home/

